


reopening of California's business communities will further support your objective of supporting 

businesses that can meet the needed physical distancing requirements and safe operations. 

USA Swimming has put together a comprehensive plan (see attached document below) that 

outlines what each facility will follow for a safe opening and daily use. As you know, swimming 

and water sports are deeply ingrained as a California "way of life". 

The Signators on this letter, representing the small business community and young athletes 

associated with competitive swimming, respectfully request that you allow pools to open for lap 

swimming and competitive swim practice during the current phase. 

Respectfully, 
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Mark Brown, General Chair Sierra Nevada Swimming 
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Mike Carpenter, General Chair Central California Swimming 

David Cottam, General Chair Pacific Swimming 
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Terry Stoddard, General Chair, Southern California Swimming 
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Sally Taggart, General Chair San Diego Imperial Swimming 

Cc: 

Sean Redmond, Western Zone Director USA Swimming 

Joel Shinofield, Managing Director of Sport Development USA Swimming 
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